
From: Mark Del Bianco [mark@markdelbianco.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2009 9:16 AM 
To: Janeese Parker 
Cc: George Li; JoAnn Sutton 
Subject: Re: Incomplete 214 Application 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Red 
Ms. Parker- 
 
I submitted this morning an amendment to the application containing street addresses for 
the applicant and Jeffrey Platt.  Those addresses are: 
 
Jeffrey Platt 
2218 Beaumont Road 
Wilmington, DE 19803 
 
Apollophone Inc 
16192 Coastal Highway 
Lewes, DE 19958 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Mark Del Bianco 
 
--- On Wed, 7/8/09, Janeese Parker <Janeese.Parker@fcc.gov> wrote: 
 
From: Janeese Parker <Janeese.Parker@fcc.gov> 
Subject: Incomplete 214 Application 
To: mark@markdelbianco.com 
Cc: "George Li" <George.Li@fcc.gov>, "JoAnn Sutton" <JoAnn.Sutton@fcc.gov> 
Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2009, 11:16 AM 

Your application Apollophone Inc, File # ITC-214-20090706-00311 has been 
reviewed and to complete the process you will need to provide us with an actual 
street address for Apollophone Inc; PO Boxes are not admissible. Please provide me 
with the required information no later than C.O.B. July 22, 2009; otherwise the 
application will be dismissed. You may upload the supplemental information via IBFS 
using the Pleadings and Comments tab. If you have any questions you can email 
me at Janeese.Parker@fcc.gov.  
  
Thank You! 
 


